
SCHOOL BUS POST-TRIP INSPECTION

Purpose
Entheos Academy's policy is to ensure that all drivers ensure that the bus is empty and secured
following any time students ride on the bus.

Policy

All school bus drivers are responsible for conducting end-of-bus route inspections to see that all
students are off the bus. This inspection must include the entire length of the interior of the
school bus. This inspection will be completed following any bus route, sporting event, or field
trip.

Violating the above provision may result in personnel action and employee discipline consistent
with LEA policies.

References Utah Code 53G, Chapter 7, Part 2, Section 220
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